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November 17, 2023 

 

Addendum No. 1 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL NO. 23-0049 

SPEECH THERAPY SERVICES 

 

This Addendum and Clarification item forms a part of the RFP Documents and modifies the original 

RFP Documents issued November 9, 2023. Acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the 

Addendum Form of the Request for Proposal. Failure to do so may subject proposal to 

disqualification. 

 

This Addendum consists of 2 page(s). 

 

CLARIFICATION: 

 

1. Question: Will the district accept bids for SLP services provided only via teletherapy? 
 

Answer: Proposals may be considered but are not preferred.  
 

2. Question: Can a non-local vendor submit a bid to provide services? 

 

Answer: Yes; however, local licensed providers are needed and preferred. 

 

3. Question: Will the district consider proposals from companies that ONLY provide 

teletherapy in regards to this solicitation? 

 

Answer:  Please see answer to Question No. 1.   

 

4. Question: What is the estimated number of positions needed (part-time vs. full-time)? 

 

Answer:  The number positions is to be determined. 

 

5. Question: Will the district award more than 1 vendor? 

 

Answer:   NOLA-PS may choose to award more than 1 vendor. 

 

6. Question: Is a local office required? Is there a preference for local vendors? 

 

Answer: No, a local office is not required, and we do have a preference for local vendors, 

given the need for local licensed providers. 
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7. Question: Are there any obstacles to using Zoom in your district? 

 

Answer:  No, there are no obstacles the District are currently aware of other than privacy 

and compliance requirements. 

  

 

 

 

End of Addendum No. 1 

 
 

 

 

 


